
1-30-14 

Environmental Appeals Board 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue N.W. 
Mail Code1103M 
Washington, DC. 20460-0001 

To Whom it May Concern: 

I am writing this letter to appeal the permit to Seneca Resources 

to stop conversion of one of its producing natural gas wells 

off Lamont Road to an injection well for the disposal of fluids 

linked with the drilling of oil and gas wells It has not been 

examined enough and the brine may contaminate James Citys' water 

supply. Please ~ok into this a little further until you are 

completely positive it wont mess up the water supply. 

Thank you very much for considering this matter. 

Sincerely yours, 

~ f. ><Ih~ 
Judith E. Hudson 

539 Hacker Street 

Kane, PA 16735 


